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Al-based Cybersecurity Training

The 2nd Transnational Meeting concludes:
AICY partners gather in Italy to propel the
project forward and shape the future of
cybersecurity education!

STATE OF THE ART AND NEXT STEPS

On September 17, 2024, the 2nd Transnational Meeting of the AICY project—
Al-Based Cybersecurity Training with Gamification Techniqgues—was held
in Italy, marking a pivotal moment for consolidating the achievements
made so far and charting the course for the upcoming months. During this
productive gathering, partners collaborated intensively to review and
approve the training modules developed, ensuring that all content aligns
with educational objectives and maintains a high standard of quality.
Additionally, plans were laid out for the process of uploading materials to
the web platform, with clear timelines and specific responsibilities
assigned to each partner. This meeting provided a comprehensive
overview of the current status and facilitated the establishment of a
shared strategy to advance the project effectively and collaboratively.
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This meeting represents a significant milestone in our international cooperation journey, uniting partners from various countries with the
shared goal of creating an innovative educational pathway in the field of Cybersecurity. For ongoing updates on the meeting outcomes
and future developments of the AICY project, please visit the official website: https://aicy.eu/ and consider subscribing to our newsletter.
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